
Monday, August 23, 2020 
 
The Pierce Public Schools Board of Education met for a retreat at 6:30 p.m. in the meeting room 
at the high school.   Members present were Ted Krienke, Dan Unseld, Kevin Flesner, Lisa 
Freeman and Craig Peters.  Adam Venteicher participated electronically.  Also present was 
Superintendent Kendall Steffensen.   
 
Roll call was taken, open meetings act pointed out, and the Pledge of Allegiance recited. 
 
A discussion of the 2021/2022 budget and district planning took place. 
 
At 8:09 p.m. Flesner moved and Unseld seconded a motion to adjourn.  Voting unanimous, 
motion carried. 
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